NATIONAL FEDERATION OF STATE
HIGH SCHOOL ASSOCIATIONS

NG
HE

NEWS RELEASE

2014 Volleyball Rules Changes Include Clarification of School
Logo to Solid-Colored Jersey Sleeve

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE Contact: Becky Oakes

INDIANAPOLIS, IN (June 16, 2014) — The NFHS Volleyball Rules Committee
approved four rules changes during its January 6-8 meeting in Indianapolis. The
recommended rules changes were subsequently approved by the NFHS Board of
Directors.

With a mind toward school spirit, the committee approved the addition of a
school name or mascot reference to be placed on the sleeve(s) of solid-colored
jerseys, providing it appears in either 4-by-4 inch or 3-by-5 inch space. The solid-
colored jersey, as specified in Rule 4-2-2 Note, is required in 2016 but is currently
permitted.

“Schools are wanting to put a mascot or [the high school’s abbreviation] on
the sleeves of the solid-colored jerseys,” said Becky Oakes, NFHS director of
sports and liaison to the Volleyball Rules Committee. “The committee thought

‘how do we allow them to promote school spirit and team unity, but yet preserve



the integrity of the solid color and not make a change that becomes more
restrictive?’ Now, [it is allowable] to have a 4x4 or 3x5 [logo] on the sleeve.”

Another rule change approved by the committee was clarifying the
responsibility of the second referee to whistle and signal out of bounds for an
antenna fault on his or her side of the net.

“This change provides clarification that if the ball is going out of bounds
over the antenna on the side of the second referee, he or she is in a better
position to look up and make that call better than the first referee,” Oakes said.
“Now, by rule, the second referee can and should make that call.”

The other changes include a whistle by the second referee to end a time-
out if the audio signal has not sounded and both teams are ready to play prior to
the end of the 60-second time-out, and allowing the line judge — if requested by
the first referee —to be positioned to the side and in line with the extension of
the end line for servers on the left side of the court. This positioning allows the
line judge a clear view of any line violations for which he or she is responsible
before moving back into position following the contact of the ball for serve.

A complete listing of all rules changes is available on the NFHS Web site at

www.nfhs.org. Click on “Athletic Activities” in the sidebar menu on the home

page, and select “Volleyball.”
According to the 2012-13 NFHS High School Athletics Participation Survey,
volleyball is the third-most popular girls program with 470,561 boys and girls

participants nationwide.
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This press release was written by Shane Monaghan, graphic arts technician/editorial assistant in

the NFHS Publications/Communications Department.
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